
Dear Board of Supervisors, 
 
I am writing in support of the Fracchia Rd/Bisby Ave Neighborhoods in their pursuit of a Commercial 
Cannabis Prohibition Combining District (CCPCD or opt-out). This neighborhood is adjacent to the 
already established Boonville Road/Woodyglen Lane CCPCD and will benefit from the same protections 
against the negative affects of commercial cannabis in well established neighborhoods. 
 
Please approve the application. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Aaron Niderost 

 


